

Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School

Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson

Monday 27th February 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Year 5 John Muir Session-Tuesday 28th Febuary 2023

Your child will be taking part in their next John Muir session tomorrow.

Please could you ensure that your child has the following for this session:

- Walking boots or old trainers;
- Old clothing (that you don't mind getting a little dirty);
- A warm, waterproof coat, scarf, hat and gloves (if weather is cold)
- A packed lunch and water bottle;
- A small rucksack to carry the packed lunch and bottle (not a carrier bag please)

They can wear their old clothing to school tomorrow and do not need to come to school in their normal uniform.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Thompson Headteacher